
Hello families,

As we are entering the season of inclement weather, which
can include school closings and two hour delays, I sent
home “snow day” packets for your student a while ago.  If we
have a school cancellation I ask for your student to
complete one math, one reading, and one writing worksheet
of choice.  Please have your student bring back the
completed pages when we return for tickets/prizes and
credit.

If we have a two hour delay your child will need to be here at
school by 9:50am.

Should you have any questions or concerns feel free to
reach out to me.  Hopefully we won’t have to utilize any snow
days, but it is always good to be prepared.

Thank you,

Mrs. Boshears
sboshears@riselearningcenter.org
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